
Newsletter February 2024 
PARISH INFORMATION 

 
Mass Times  
Monday to Friday:  10am 
Wednesday evening mass: 7.30pm 
Saturday: Vigil 6.30pm 
Sunday: 10.00am & 12noon  
Holy Days: Vigil 7pm & 11am 
 
Parish Office 
Open Mon. Tues. Thurs.& Fri.  
9.00am-1.00pm  
Tel:  01 820 5480 
Email: mulhudoffice@gmail.com 
Website: www.stlukesparishd15.com 
 
Parish Priest 
Monsignor Eoin Thynne 
Tel:   087 2401432 
 
Curate 
Fr. Adrian Crowley 
Tel:  087 4098336 
 
Parish Sisters 
Sisters of St. Joseph of  Cluny 
7 Parslickstown Drive 
Mulhuddart. 
Tel:  8217339 
 
St. Vincent de Paul 
Tel:  01 8550022 

WEEKLY COLLECTIONS 
 

Collection totals for the past few weeks were as follows: 

Date Parish Envelopes 
1st Collection 
(for Diocese) 

2nd Collection 
(for Diocese) 

 
24/12/23 
31/12/23 
07/01/24 
14/01/24 
21/01/24 
28/01/24 

 
€500 
€395 
€541 
€350 
€275 
€425 

 
€560 
€190 
€125 
€165 
€160 
€140 

 
€541 
€180 
€130   
€190 
€150 
€140 

 

Monthly Standing Orders (for Parish):  €435.  Shrines: €391. 
St. Vincent de Paul:  €218. 

Thank you for your continued support! 

THERE IS A SOLUTION GROUP – AA 

Do you or a loved one have issues with alcohol?  Do you want some  
support?  If the answer is yes, you are not alone. 
There Is a Solution Alcoholics Anonymous Group meetings are open to 
both alcoholics and non-alcoholics and take place every Saturday morning 
at 11am in the Corduff Resource Centre, Blackcourt Road, Corduff,  
Blanchardstown, Dublin 15.  For more information contact  
085 8141164 or go to www.tiasgcorduff.ie 

FAMILY CARERS IRELAND 
Are you caring for a loved one at home with additional needs?  A spouse, 
partner, child, close relative or neighbour?  Then you are a family carer!  
Become a member of Family Carers Ireland, the national charity supporting 
Ireland’s 500,000+ family carers natio wide. Contact 057 93 70221 and hear 
how we can support you or for more info visit www.familycarers.ie.  

MINISTER’S ROTA 
 

Rotas for Readers and Minister’s of 
the Eucharist for the month of  
February can be viewed on our  

parish website 
www.stlukesparishd15.com or on the 

notice board in the church porch. 

EUCHARISTIC ADORATION 
 
Every Friday at 3.30pm.  This  
special time of adoration can deepen 
our devotion and spiritual union with 
God.  All are welcome. 



PARISH ENVELOPE COLLECTION 
 

Its not too late to take a box of parish envelopes.  Boxes of  
envelopes for the Parish Envelope Collection for 2024 are available 
to collect from the Parish Office or from Brendan after all masses. 
The envelope collection and standing orders are the only sources of 
income for the day to day running of our parish.  The two  
collections taken up at masses go directly to diocesan funds. 
 
While we understand that these are difficult times financially for 
families we respectfully ask that you consider making a small  
regular contribution to the upkeep of the church. Standing order 
forms are also available for those who would like to set up a regular 
contribution through their bank, these can be collected from the  
Parish Office at any time. To all who have contributed to the  
envelope collection in the past year, thank you for your continued 
support. 

ST. LUKE’S PARISH KNOCK PILGRIMAGE 
 
Once again we hope to have our Pilgrimage to Knock this year 
on Saturday 13th April.  This is a very enjoyable and enrich-
ing day and is always enjoyed by those who attend.  If you 
are interested in booking a place please give your details and 
a €10 booking deposit to Kim in the Parish Office.  The full 
price will be determined by how many people are travelling.  
Details will follow. 

CONDOLENCES 
 
We extend our deepest sympathies to the family and 
friends of Robin Ennis RIP and Bernadette Cording 
RIP whose funerals took place last week.  We will keep 
them in our thoughts and prayers at this sad time. 
 
Also in our thoughts is Tracy Kearney from Ladyswell 
School, whose mother Christine passed away recently.  
May she Rest in Peace. 

DAY OF PRAYER  
FOR VICTIMS OF ABUSE 

Pope Francis has designated the first Friday in Lent 16th February, as a day 
of prayer for the victims of abuse in the global church.  This day affords us 
the  opportunity to reach out in prayer and  to show our solidarity with all 
survivors and victims of abuse.  

TRÓCAIRE – LENTEN CAMPAIGN 
The theme of this years Trócaire Lenten Campaign is ‘Let Justice Flow 
Like a River, Righteousness Like a Never-Failing Stream.’ (Amos 5:24).  
Climate change has brought relentless and unpredictable weather that 
moves from drought to flooding leaving communities struggling to regain 
their footing and having an impact on access to clean water. 
Trócaire boxes will be available in the church over the coming weeks. 
We would encourage all families to display the box in their home and give 
a donation during Lent. Thank you for your support. 


